From: Brown, Graeme < Graeme.Brown@hamilton.ca>

Sent: February 11, 2021 1:50 PM

To: Kajiura, Pauline < <u>Pauline.Kajiura@hamilton.ca</u>> **Cc:** Schleehahn, Norm < <u>Norm.Schleehahn@hamilton.ca</u>>

Subject: RE: 2021-2025 EDAP - Engagement Call

Hi Pauline,

We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to bring the 2021-2025 Economic Development Action Plan engagement process directly to the advisory committee, where we could as you suggested, provide a brief overview of the scope of the project, receive input and insights directly from the advisory committee regarding priorities, opportunities and ideas that could help inform the Action Plan, as well to provide a medium to receive addition feedback in the week following the meeting.

Graeme

Graeme Brown

Business Analyst, Business Development

P: 905 – 546 – 2424 x 2363 P: 1-800-868- 1329

E: graeme.brown@hamilton.ca





Economic Development | 71 Main Street West, 7th Floor. Hamilton, Ontario L8P 4Y5

Subscribe to our newsletter | Follow us on social









The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.

Please do not print this email unless it is necessary. Every unprinted email helps the environment.